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Fences in Need of Stain or Paint  

 

It is time to evaluate your fences. While many fences have a few more years left in them, they may need a fresh coat of stain 

or paint depending on the type of fence. Not only will this add to the appeal of your home, it will help prolong the life of your 

fence.  

If your wrought iron fence is rusting or your wood fence has weathered and the stain has worn away, please plan to address 

this no later than December 1, 2022. If you plan to make any major changes to the look of your fence, be sure to submit an 

application to the Modifications Committee. Applications can be found at www.castlewoodhoa.com. Applications should be 

submitted to the community manager at jhansen@spectrumam.com.  

 

If you will be staining or painting using the existing color, you may begin your project without an application. Wrought 

iron fences should be painted black and wood fencing should be finished on one side minimum per the governing             

documents. The “finished “ side should be facing out. Fencing for areas which are adjoining a common green area or         

adjoining Army Corps of Engineers properties and/or easements shall be non-ornamental wrought iron of open type design 

and painted black.  

Violations will be issued beginning December 1, 2022 to residents who have yet to address the issue and may result in fines 

of $10 per day.  

If you have questions please contact the community manager.  
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